Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine
05/10/2021

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deb Marquis

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries
Other Business:
The 2 Selectmen were discussing and briefing for the Town Meeting on May 15™,

The Fire Chief came in and asked if he could use $1800.00 out of the Capitol account to pay the remaining
balance on a big purchase he had made for the ATV. The Auxiliary paid $6,000., out of the total amount of
$7,806. The Selectmen approved the use of the funds for the Town’s portion of the purchase.

Adjournment at 7:20, Marc made the motion, and Deb seconded it.





